
Dear All 
As a scrutineer at polling places conducted at nursing homes and other homes for the aged, I believe 
there are some very questionable behaviours by officers of the Victorian Electoral Commission, and 
some members of the ALP. 
A few voters were, I believe, coerced into voting when they didn't really know who to vote for, and 
some didn't seem to know what was going on.   
I was also handing out how to vote cards at another polling station and aggressive promotion of the 
ALP by the federal candidate was very annoying to voters and other people handing out how to vote 
cards. 
  
 

  
I prefer anonymity. 
 

Inquiry into campaigning at polling places
Submission 4


